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    Scrip  

The next scrip order will be submitted on Monday, 2/27 
with delivery on Thursday, 3/2. This will be the last order 
before the school auction for anyone needing gift cards 
for a class donation. Thank you for supporting scrip, 
PTO, and our school!! 

 
    Engineering Day at Cat 

Great day of fun activities. The following link contains 
information on Engineering Day Activities on Sunday, 
February 19, 2023:  
https://www.peoriariverfrontmuseum.org/classes-
programs/free-days/engineering-day 
The main event is the ASCE Index Card Bridge contest 
which will start at 1:30 in the Giant Screen Theater. This 
is where each bridge gets loaded and tested to  
see how much weight it can hold prior to failure 
(breaking). During the day, there are also tons of 
organizations/companies set up with all sorts of fun 
engineering hands on activities throughout the  
museum. A change for this year is the Caterpillar Visitors 
Museum will also have free admission.      

 
 

Upcoming 
Events 

Feb. 16: VB at Robein at 
4:30                               
Feb. 20: No School – 
President’s Day           
Feb. 21: VB at Riverview 
at 5:00                            
Feb. 22: Ash Wednesday                 
Feb. 23: Scho Bo at St. 
Vincent at 3:45           
Feb. 25:VB 7th Regioonal 
start             
Mar. 2: Scho Bo at Peoria 
Academy at 3:45           
Mar. 3: End of Third 
Quarter                          
Mar. 4: VB 8th Regionals 
start            
Mar. 6: VB 8th gr 
Sectionals start           
Mar. 10: No School – 
Region 1 Meeting            
VB 7th gr State              
Mar. 13: VB 8th Sectionals 
start                               
Mar. 14; Sch Bo vs St. 
Pat’s at 3:45                  
Mar. 17: VB 8th gr  State   
Mar. 18: School Auction      
Mar. 23: ScoBo here vs 
Holy Family at 3:45      
Mar. 27-31: No School – 
Spring Break 
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
 
 (Feb. 20-24) 

Monday, Feb. 20 – No School 
Tuesday, Feb. 21 – Pizza boat, corn, fruit 
Wednesday, Feb. 22 – Cheese pizza boat, corn, fruit 
Thursday, Feb. 23 – Chicken sandwich, chips peas, fruit 
Friday, Feb. 24 – Big pretzel with cheese, carrots, fruit 
(Feb. 27-Mar. 3) 

Monday, Feb. 27 – Spaghetti, carrots, fruit 

Tuesday, Feb. 28 – Chicken noodle soup, turkey sandwich, crackers, fruit 
Wednesday, Mar. 1 – Walking tacos, corn, fruit 
Thursday, Mar. 2 – Chicken nuggets, mashed potatoes/w gravy, green beans, fruit 
Friday, Mar. 3 – Fish sticks, fries, peas, fruit 
 
Buses 
There will be no bus service on Friday, Feb. 17 as Metamora High School is out of 
school and Metamora Grade is only ½ day. Please find alternate transportation on 
that day. 
 
Golf Outing Opportunity  
With the golf outing preparations fast approaching, a request is being sent out. 
Cindy Garber would like to be able to turn over her duties as Chairman of the St. 
Mary’s School golf outing in the next couple years. She would like to help train 
and relieve some of her duties starting with the upcoming outing on Aug. 4. 
If you are interested please contact her at (309)360 -2809 or garber5@mtco.com  
It’s a great way to give back and build our school and community! 

Illinois Prairie District Public Library 
Illinois Prairie District Public Library wanted to reach out and let you know about 
an event next week at the Washburn Branch of our library! 

We are excited to announce that we are holding an Open House at the Washburn 
Branch on Thursday, February 23 from 3:00-7:00pm. We are so excited to hold 
this event to welcome our new patrons from Marshall County! This is not 
happening at the Metamora Branch, but students might enjoy the fun activities!  
There will have all kinds of activities for people there including face painting, a 
balloon artist, raffles and more!  
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Sports Update 
Coaches Needed:  First we are seeking an assistant track coach for this spring. 
Responsibilities would include running practices after school. We will help as track 
takes many hands with all the various events. We do not expect you to know all 
events Mrs. Cowling can assist and the high school coaches are also willing to 
help. 
As we finish out this school year and plan for the next, we are in need of several 
coaches, both head and assistants. If you have a love for kids, have time and 
talent to develop our young athletes minds and bodies this might be for you. 
Please spread the word and let people know we are seeking coaches for St. 
Mary's athletics. 
For next school year we are looking at softball, golf, scholastic bowl and track. For 
further information see Mrs. Cowling. 
Volleyball: Come out next Tues., Feb. 21 and join us as we celebrate our three 8th 
grade volleyball players at 8th grade night at Riverview starting at 5:00 pm. 
 

 


